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Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Polmann
Sent: Monday, January 06, 2020 12:40 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Duke rate increase

Please place the email below in docket 20200000-OT. 
 
Thank you, 
Cristina 
 
From: Lanis Capshaw [mailto:dclawnservice7@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Saturday, January 04, 2020 6:34 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Subject: Duke rate increase 
 
Florida residents shouldn't have to fund Duke energy for power line maintenance, as a small owner we can't get 
funds from the county or state for these roads that damage our tires, we lost $$$$ to potholes will the state 
reimburse us for these damages? No of course not. Please stop giving Duke energy all of our money we are not 
rich. Dawayne Capshaw 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 




